
Safety Committee Minutes 

October 30, 2020 

Zoom 

 

Members Present: 

Beth Buechler, Stephanie Flores, Tracy Velekei, Erin Murray, Steve Nemes, Katherine 
Kressler. Brett Fulton, Jess Bien, Merrit Jacob, Diane Dologite, Eric Covell, Will Rantz, 
Mike Becker, Joseph Spirko, Brian Fidati, Brynnmarie Dorsey. 

 

Members Absent: 

Brenda Lakis, Adam Ortwein Jason Feiertag. 

 

Minutes:   

Tracy Velekei proposed a motion to approve the minutes. Brett Fulton seconded, and 

the motion was approved by the Committee. 

 

Accident and Injury updates: 

Erin Murray reported no new injuries. 

One open claim. 

 

Covid Mitigation-Return to Campus Spring Semester: 

It was noted by Joseph Spirko that with the return of more students in the Spring 

Semester there will be a need for more safety/distancing signage on campus.  

Mr. Spirko reported that all classrooms will be up to Covid 19 safety standards. 

Mr. Spirko also noted that his team will be cleaning and disinfecting all of the dorms. 

Mike Becker reported that his team will be changing the air filters in the academic 

buildings at the end of this semester. 

Erin Murray and Brynnmarie Dorsey reported that they are part of the Covid 19 

Ambassador team.  They are part of a group that will serve as another set of eyes to 

help out and mitigate risk on campus. 

         



 

Building and Grounds Inspections: 

Joseph Spirko reported that the stone pavers in front of the Library are being re-set. 

Eric Covell noted that a few of the bricks on the C.A. back entrance are loose.  Mr. 

Spirko will send his crew over to fix this. 

Mr. Spirko inspected Moyer and noted that there is a need of increasing signage in the 

stairwells indicating which stairwell is to be used to use only as Up, and Down. 

Next up for inspection is Ettinger. 

 

Safety Training Demo: 

Was not available today.  Will be rescheduled. 

 

Around the Zoom horn: 

Katherine Kressler asked about hazardous waste pickup. 

Brian Fidati will pass this on to Brenda Lakis. 

 

Next Meeting: 

November 20, 2020  

Zoom 

9:00 a.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Beth Buechler 

 

 

 


